
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Susan Parsonage 
Chief Executive  
Lancaster City Council  
Town Hall  
Dalton Square 
Lancaster 
LA1 1PJ 
 
5th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Susan, 
 
Following the Eden Project North Partners’ meeting on 16th November, I am writing to you 
to formally request funding for the next stages of the project through concept design to 
outline planning.  
 
The request is for £250,000 to cover a quarter of the total £1 million funding agreed by the 
Eden North partners: Lancaster City Council, Lancaster County Council, Lancaster 
University and the LEP.  
 
A synopsis of the funding requirement and breakdown of the costs involved have been 
provided. If you need any additional information or clarification please don’t hesitate to 
contact either myself or David Harland. In the meantime, thank you for your on-going 
support; you know how excited we are to move this project beyond feasibility. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Si Bellamy 
Head of Eden Project International 


